
Auditions - September 15, 2018
Season Begins - September 22, 2018

Contact
Jeff Buck - jrbuck96@outlook.com

Ask about our beginner string class and the beginner 
brass/wind class we will have periodically throughout the year! 

There are groups for every level musician.
LYSO

 The Livonia Youth Symphony Orchestras of 
Michigan will be celebrating its' 59th year in 
2018 and hope that you will join us as we grow 
with our eyes on the future.  We are an 
independent, 501c3 non profit youth music 
organization comprised of young 
instrumentalists and committed parent 
volunteers under the supervision and 
instruction of our remarkable, professional 
conductors.  We take great personal pride in 
our young musicians and their 
accomplishments.  We put on two concerts a 
year to showcase these talents.  If you would 
like us to provide music at your event please 
contact jrbuck96@outlook.com and check our 
availability.  We have ensembles, choirs,

Celebrating Our 60th Year

Visit Our Website LYSO.org

Notce: Distribution of this material does not
constitute an endorsement or 
recommendation by the Northville Public 
School System.


